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   Terry Janson

Manager's Message...
Victory's Annual Meeting A Success

       District 1   District 3      District 8             District 10
    Daryl Tieben             Carl Hubbell Cedric Drewes            Ken Schulte

 The Victory Elec-
tric Cooperative Assn., 
Inc., Annual Meeting 
was held on April 14, 
2009 at the Dodge 
City Civic Center. We 
were pleased that more 
than 700 people were 
served dinner and 377 
members were present.
 In addition to the business 
meeting, we heard a presentation 
from Board President Richard 
Lightner, and gave away dozens of  
great door prizes. We also made 
a special presentation to Marvin 
Hampton, Trustee, who has retired 
after 29 years on the Board. Every-
one at Victory Electric would like 
to thank Marvin for his service.

  The results of  
the election for four 
districts on the Board 
of  Trustees were an-
nounced. We now have 
two new Board mem-
bers, Daryl Tieben, 
District 1; and Cedric 
Drewes, District 8. 
Carl Hubbell, District 

3; and Ken Schulte, District 10; 
were re-elected in their respective 
districts. I congratulate them all 
and welcome Daryl and Cedric to 
the Board of  Trustees.
 I thank all of  you who at-
tended the Annual Meeting and we 
look forward to seeing you next 
year.

‘Til Next Time, TJ
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Approximately 700 people attended Victory Electric's 64th Annual Meeting at the Dodge City Civic Center on April 14, 2009.

Terry Janson presents retiring Trustee Marvin 
Hampton with a plaque in appreciation of his 
29 year service on the Board of Trustees.

Highlights from Victory Electric's 
64th Annual Meeting of Members

Right: 
President, 

Richard 
Lightner, 

gives a 
presentation.

Members arrive at the Dodge City Civic Centers to attend Victory's 
Annual Meeting of Members. Members were served a free meal and 
dozens of great door prizes were given away.

Above from left: Pat Deaver, Phil Huffman, Melvin Strecker, and Larry Schneweis 
serve food to those in attendance at the annual meeting.



16-C

Carissa Hodgs
Ingalls HS

Megan Hood
Bucklin HS

Savannah Dwyre
Ingalls HS

Britnie Jenkins
Cimarron HS

"Government In Action" Youth Tour
Washington, D.C.

Cooperative Youth Leadership Camp
Steamboat Springs, Colorado

 Victory Electric is sponsoring four local 
youth to participate in the cooperative Youth 
Tour programs.
 Carissa Hodgs, Ingalls, and Megan Hood, 
Bucklin, will attend the "Government-In-
Action" Youth Tour to Washington, D.C., in 
June.
 During the Youth Tour, the students will 
join 1,500 youth from across the nation in 
Washington, D.C. Participants will visit the 
monuments and other attractions, as well as 
visit Capitol Hill to learn more about how 
our government works.

 Savannah Dwyre, Ingalls, and Britnie 
Jenkins, Cimarron, will attend Coopera-
tive Youth Leadership Camp in Steamboat 
Springs, Colorado, in July.
 At camp, the Kansas students will join 
youth from Colorado, Wyoming, and 
Oklahoma. Campers will form a mock 
cooperative, learn about leadership 
and also learn about the cooperative 
industry.
 Congratulations winners!
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24/7 Protection against •	
power outages 
Easy installation •	
Hands-free operation •	
No manual starting, power •	
cords or refueling
Residential and commercial •	
models available

15 kW portable generator - ONLY $2,299
17.5 kW portable generator - ONLY  $2,799 
The 17.5 kW portable comes with a 50 amp 

manual transfer switch.

17 kW residential generator - ONLY $3,695
This unit comes with a 100 amp automatic 

transfer switch.

For more information call  
1-800-279-7915 or

(620) 227-2139

CFL Charlie Says 
"Come Get Your 
Free CFL Bulb!"

	 And the lucky winners 
are... Victor Thomas, Daniel 
Temaat, Gary Meadows, 
Jesus Erives, Irene Gonzalez, 
Constanza Suarez. Come by 
Victory Electric and get your 

free compact florescent 
light bulb (CFL).
	 Every month Vic-

tory Electric 
will be 
giving 
mem-

bers free 
CFL light bulbs.

  Congratula-
tions win-
ners!

The Victory Electric 
Co-op Assn., Inc. 

Electricians Service

Residential•	
Commercial•	
Industrial•	
Agricultural•	

Call us today and ask for Josh

1-800-279-7915

Contact
Us 
Today!


